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14th October 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Book Fair 15th – 21st October 
 
Our annual Book Fair will take place between the 15th and 21st October 2019. You may 
visit the book stalls in the main hall (or outside weather permitting) after school up until 
3.45pm to purchase books and stationery items. Please enter school via the main 
entrance. 
 
Alternatively, children will be taken to the book fair by their class teacher during Monday 
21st October where they will be able buy a book of their choice. If you would like your child 
to buy their own book on this day please provide money (cash only) in a sealed named 
envelope, with their name, class and amount of money written on, and return to your 
child’s teacher before or on the Friday. 
 
The books for sale generally cost between £5 and £10 and it is up to you how much 
money you would like to send in. For convenience we do round prices to the nearest 
pound (for example £4.99 to £5) 
 
All children who purchase a book by Friday will be entered into a prize draw which will take 
place on Monday 21st October. There will be 5 x £5 book tokens to spend at the fair. 
 
We thank you in advance for supporting our book fair for which we receive a percentage of 
the profits to improve the school’s book stock. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Williams 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


